MEMORANDUM

TO:  HSLI Board 

FROM:  Newsletter Committee (Joyce Pallinger and Beth Robb) 

SUBJECT:   Report 

DATE:  July 14, 2014
Since the fall 2013 report to the HSLI Board, postings to the newsletter blog have been regular, sometimes reaching several per month.  Topic focus has covered legislation, conference and events, library news, etc.  The news is often reinforced by matching announcements on the HSLI discussion list. 
The Library Jobs page has been enhanced with added links and division of the links into two categories, "General Job Boards" and "Specialized Job Boards from Professional Organizations and Services for Librarians".  Announcement about the enhancement was posted on the Newsletter home page; announcement also on the HSLI discussion list will be made.  
Opening publishing rights to all the Board members for posting entries to the newsletter blog is a proposed agenda item for the summer 2014 HSLI Board meeting. 

In transition to her retirement, Beth Robb resigned from the Newsletter Committee, and she is thanked for contributing several years of service on the Committee. 

